
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'slockaby1@charter.net' <slockaby1@charter.net>

Date: 2/1/2017 4:30:39 PM
Subject: RE: Pregnancy Medicaid ~ Website email from Stephanie Lockaby

Ms. Lockaby, I’m glad to hear that they sorted it out. Senator Bryant is not Lieutenant Governor Bryant, please feel 
free to contact us if you need any assistance in the future.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
856-381-8013 (cell)
 

From: slockaby1@charter.net [mailto:slockaby1@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 5:29 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Pregnancy Medicaid ~ Website email from Stephanie Lockaby
 
They contacted me already with my approval. Thanks so much for all your help. It's nice to know I can turn to 
my senators office when I need help. Take care!
 
Stephanie Lockaby

-----------------------------------------

From: "Catherine McNicoll" 
 
To: "slockaby1@charter.net"
 
Cc: 
 
Sent: 20-Jan-2017 20:12:03 +0000
 
Subject: RE: Pregnancy Medicaid ~ Website email from Stephanie Lockaby
 

Good Afternoon Ms. Lockaby,
 
We have contacted Medicaid to find out the status of your application, it may be a few days before we have an 
answer. Please let me know if you have any further questions in the meantime.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Research
South Carolina Senate General Committee
Senator Kevin L. Bryant, Chairman
CatherineOates@scsenate.gov 
803-212-6320 (phone)
 
From: slockaby1@charter.net [mailto:slockaby1@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 5:35 PM
 
Subject: Pregnancy Medicaid ~ Website email from Stephanie Lockaby
 
My name is Stephanie and I am contacting you today in regards to my pregnancy Medicaid application. I 
applied back early December and received a letter telling me what all needed to be turned in to finish 
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processing my application. I turned in all the paperwork they asked me for, plus proof of pregnancy letter from 
my obgyn. I turned the paperwork in the last week of December. I have yet to hear anything. I have called the 
Anderson Dss office I don't know how many times to ask about it and you can never get through to anyone. I 
will be 14wks pregnant this Sunday. Starting January 30th if I don't make $500.00 payments to my obgyn office 
I will not be able to be seen for my checkups. I can not afford this because that is my house payment and we 
have three other children we provide for. I really need to get my pregnancy Medicaid approved as soon as 
possible, so I don't have to miss any obgyn appointments. All I am asking is to know what is going on with my 
application. Thanks so much for any help that you can give me. 
 

Stephanie Lockaby
 
607 Timber Lane
 
Anderson, SC 29621
 
8649406582


